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Mr Villu Kbve
Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Estonia

Dear Chief Justice,

On behalf of the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Lithuania and personally, |
extend my heartfelt congratulations on the occasion of the Day of the Restoration of
Independence of Estonia.

Our nations share a common past marked by the struggle for freedom, dignity, and
sovereignty. Lithuania and Estonia stood side by side in their pursuit of independence,
and this historical bond has grown into a lasting friendship based on mutual respect,
solidarity, and shared values. Today, our courts remain united by a strong commitment
to upholding democracy, the rule of law, and human rights — the very principles for
which our countries fought and which continue to guide us.

On this occasion, please extend my warmest wishes to all the Justices, and to the entire
team of the Supreme Court of Estonia. May your efforts continue to inspire and
strengthen the rule of law in Estonia and beyond. Please accept the assurances of our
highest consideration and esteem.

Yours sincerely,

Gintaras Goda
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